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 COLIN 

ROBINSON

COMMNT2015/5832/P 24/11/2015  09:06:20 We live at the south end of Priory Road near to Belsize Road and the Little Bay Restaurant. I have 

nothing against the restaurant, in fact we do go there from time to time, but it is already amazingly busy 

with people standing outside, blocking the pathways and creating lots of noise at all times of day and 

well into the night. The proposed development work will cause a great deal of disruption and change 

the character of our area, and not for the better.

20,PRIORY 

ROAD

NW6 4SG

 Phil Thornalley COMMEMP

ER

2015/5832/P 24/11/2015  09:02:01 I'm a resident in Priory Road adjoining Belsize Road and haven't seen any notices on lamp posts or 

other notification of this extension and rebuild. No leaflets through locals' doors either. Have I missed 

something? Surely this should be advertised locally? The only reason I know about it is from an email 

from James King of Kilburn Ward.
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